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MATHIRANG MATHIBAY 2024 
(An Inter-High School Mathematics Competition) 

 
The University of the Philippines Mathematics Majors’ Circle (UPMMC) will be 

holding an inter-high school mathematics competition, titled MATHirang MATHibay 
2024, to be held at the Institute of Mathematics, University of the Philippines Diliman, 
Quezon City on April 27, 2024. 

 
The MATHirang MATHibay competition is designed to spark greater interest in 

mathematics and promote academic consciousness and scholastic excellence in the 
field of study. 

 
This year, MATHirang MATHibay aims to test and further improve high school 

students' mathematical skills through a friendly competition. 
 
A maximum of two teams, each consisting of three students from Grades 7 to 

12, may take part and represent each participating high school.  
 
Interested participants may access the registration and other event details 

through UPMMC’s official website: https://upmmc.weebly.com. 
 
Participation of learners and teachers from public and private schools shall be 

purely voluntary and will not hamper instructional time in compliance with the 
provisions of DepEd Order (DO) No. 022, s. 2023 titled Implementing Guidelines on 
the School Calendar and Activities for the School Year 2023–2024 and DO 9, s. 2005 
titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring 
Compliance Therewith and the policy on off-campus activities stated in DO 66, s. 
2017. 

 
For more information, please contact: 
 

Mr. Louis Zenen S. Dela Cruz 
External Vice President 
University of the Philippines Mathematics Majors’ Circle   
Email Address: upmathmajorscircle@gmail.com 
Facebook: https://facebook.com/UPMMC 
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